
Hi Revere Families, 

Your student is invited to 

join us on a travel 

experience with their 

peers to Boston and New 

York City for Spring Break 

2024! 

 

There is incredible growth 

that comes with exploring 

new places – and I’m 

excited to bring that 

opportunity to your family 

and our community. 

 

This trip will fill up fast, so 

join the informational 

meeting to learn: 

● How this opportunity 

will benefit your child 

● Why now is the right 

time to start planning 

● How your investment will be protected 

● What we’ll see and experience on our trip 

● How we’re keeping this safe and affordable 

 

Our meeting will be held on May 11th at 6:00 PM - there are limited spots 

available so don’t miss your opportunity to reserve your seat. One parent 

must be in attendance. 

 



So that I can alert you of any changes to this meeting, you must register 

using this link: 

https://rsvp.efexploreamerica.com/en2e49h 

 

Can’t make the meeting but want more information? Register and select 

“No but send info.” 

 

Can't wait to see you there! 

 

-Mrs. Grella 


